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Rep. Seidel:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that I have captured your intent.  I have
embedded a number of questions within the body of the draft itself.  I have two
additional questions:

1.  Do you want to require the Department of Regulation and Licensing to promulgate
rules governing surgical technologists, and if so, are there any particular provisions
you would like addressed?

2.  Do you want to establish a delayed effective date?

I look forward to working with you on the next draft.
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